
 
July 13, 2023 

 
 
Maxie McGuire, President 
Callan Marine, Ltd 
PO Box 17017 
Galveston, TX 77554 
jmaldonado@callanmarineltd.com 
 

 
SUBJECT:   Packery Channel Restoration, Project No. H17019 (“Project”) 

Notice of Default 
 

                                            
This is notice that Callan Marine, Ltd. (“Callan”) is in default on the subject project.  
Callan’s failure to adequately perform in accordance with the Contract Documents and 
meet its contractual obligations, including failure to supply suitable equipment and keep 
site free from debris, is unacceptable. 
 
The debris that was displaced from the GD 904 sunken barge has been in place at the  
Packery Channel since September 29, 2022.  Callan must submit a recovery and 
disposal plan with a selected contractor to the OAR no later than Friday, July 28, 2023.  
The plan must include a detailed schedule that has a disposal completion date no later 
than August 25, 2023. 
 
If Callan fails to submit an acceptable recovery plan by July 28, 2023, or fails to 
completely remove the barge by August 25, 2023, the City will proceed with remedying 
the situation and recover the expense from Callan pursuant to paragraph 17.01.B. of the 
General Conditions of the Contract. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jeff H. Edmonds, P.E. 
Director of Engineering Services 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
ENGINEERING 
SERVICES 
 
PO Box 9277 
Corpus Christi, 
Texas 78469-9277  
   
1201 Leopard Street 
3rd Floor   
Corpus Christi, 
Texas 78401 
 
Phone 361-826-3500 
Fax 361-826-3501 
www.cctexas.com 
 
 
Construction Inspection 
4917 Holly Rd., Bldg. 5 
Corpus Christi, 
Texas 78411 
 
Phone 361-826-3555 
Fax 361-826-3520 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


